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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Michael Pompeo met with Polish Foreign Minister Jacek Czaputowicz
on May 21 in Washington. During the meeting, Secretary Pompeo congratulated
Foreign Minister Czaputowicz on the centennial of Poland’s restored
independence and thanked Poland for its leadership as a member of the UN
Security Council.

Secretary Pompeo and Foreign Minister Czaputowicz also discussed other issues
in the strong U.S.-Poland strategic partnership, including regional security,
energy diversification, and economic prosperity.
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